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Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, July 25, 2016 8:50 AM
To: 'Kenneth Wiswell'
Subject: RE: Docket #160021-E1  

Good morning Mr. Wiswell,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021‐EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sandra Soto 
Commission Deputy Clerk I  
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413‐6010                   
 
 

From: Kenneth Wiswell [mailto:kenwiswell@gmail.com]  
Sent: Sunday, July 24, 2016 7:38 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Docket #160021-E1  
 
 

Dear Ms. Stauffer, 

As a customer of The Florida Power and Light utility, I am opposed to the excessive rate hike the FPL has 
recently requested of the PSC. 

The hike would do very little to maintain or enhance the quality of services the utility provides. The largest 
chunk of this rate hike will go directly into the pockets of FPL share holders. I do not begrudge investors 
earning a reasonable return on their capital, but this hike is extremely unreasonable. Moreover, the utility and 
it's investors are already flourishing! To demand more from their customers smacks of greed to me. It is quite 
unfair treatment of so many people who are already working hard to make their budgets work. 

Thank you for considering my input. 

Kenneth M Wiswell  
7857 Hawthorne Dr. Unit 601 
Naples, Florida. 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
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Sandra Soto

From: Kenneth Wiswell <kenwiswell@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, July 24, 2016 7:25 PM
To: Records Clerk
Subject: FPL Rate Hike Request

Dear Ms. Stauffer, 

As a customer of Florida Power and Light, I am opposed to the excessive rate hike the FPL has recently 
requested.  

The hike does very little to maintain or enhance the quality of services it the utility provides. The largest chunk 
of this rate hike will go directly into the pockets of FPL share holders. I do not begrudge investors earning a 
reasonable return on their capital, but this hike is extremely unreasonable. Moreover, the utility and it's 
investors are already flourishing! To demand more from their customers.smacks of greed to me. 

Thank you for considering my input. 

Kenneth M Wiswell  
Naples, Florida. 




